Mended Hearts™

Chapter 296 December 2020 News Update

Hello again. | just wanted to update everyone on our virtual meeting that was scheduled for
December 15™. Unfortunately, due to lack of a speaker, the meeting in cancelled. But | do
have some good news. January 19" is our next virtual meeting, and we have a speaker
scheduled and ready to go.

The speaker will be Dr. Stacy Mandras. She will discuss heart failure and diabetes. That topic
certainly pertains to many of us. Dr. Mandras is Board Certified in cardiovascular disease,
advanced heart failure and transplant cardiology. She practices at Advent Health Hospital.

During our meeting, we have significant changes made by National to talk about. Next year
we will also be holding National Elections.

In the December President’s message, | mentioned Chapter Dues would be collected each
January 1°'. Well with some of National’s changes that is no longer accurate. Here is the
correct information just received from National: ”“Starting January 1,2021, the chapters and
groups will be reimbursed 25% of all paid national dues. In consideration of this 25% payment,
the Board eliminated chapter/group dues. The maximum chapter dues are now 50.00;
thus, chapter dues are eliminated.”

In closing, Joan and | wish you and all of your families a happy, Safe Holiday Season
See you on January 19" at 7pm.
Peace,

Larry Sartori

Newest grandson born
November 23™




